RE:
Claims of Conformance to IEEE PXXX-200X

Dear    :

It has come to the attention of the IEEE Standard Association Standards Board that [insert company name] is planning to or has made claims of conformance to the IEEE draft standard(s) cited above, per the attached document (give document name, include copy of offending document, and text to specify how it offends).  

As stated in the copyright notice* located on the title page, draft standards have not yet been fully reviewed for completeness, functionality, or interoperability, and are subject to change at any time prior to approval as an IEEE standard. Due to the changeable nature of drafts, the IEEE strongly advises against the making of claims of conformance to this category of documents.  

Any entity making claims of conformance to IEEE draft standards does so at their own risk.

Sincerely,

Judith A. Gorman

Secretary

IEEE Standards Association Board

*All rights reserved. This document is an unapproved draft of a proposed IEEE Standard.  As such, this document is subject to change. USE AT YOUR OWN RISK! Because this is an unapproved draft, this document must not be utilized for any conformance/compliance purposes. Permission is hereby granted for IEEE Standards Committee participants to reproduce this document for purposes of IEEE standardization activities only. Prior to submitting this document to another standards development organization for standardization activities, permission must first be obtained from the Manager, Standards Licensing and Contracts, IEEE Standards Activities Department. Other entities seeking permission to reproduce this document, in whole or in part, must obtain permission from the Manager, Standards Licensing and Contracts, IEEE Standards Activities Department.
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